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I support this bill.  While everyone enjoys the ease of mail-in voting, there is no real 

means to insure integrity and no check of voter ID.  Almost 95% of the rest of the 

world requires voting in person with ID to ensure that only those who are eligible to 

vote are voting. Why should Oregon (and the rest of the US) be different?  Absentee 

ballots for people with mobility issues or people traveling, fine. Otherwise, get out and 

vote. One day - one vote - with ID! 


